
“7th-graders have been trying to "Escape the Stone
Age!" They've been working hard on my escape
room boxes, and everyone has been highly
engaged. Many thanks to everyone who donated to,
or helped with this project, including Midwest Radio
Station. An extra special thank you goes out to
Christin Taylor, Trinity Young, Missy Lyon, Erin
Kratky, Tori Thomas, Shelby Beasley, Sarah Blair,
Amy Dirlam, John Philips, Teri Frantz, Alivia Ausra,
the Torbet family, and my husband, Keith. Without
those individuals, cutting, gluing, painting, key-
chaining, brainstorming, unlocking, and overall
"Guinea Pigging", this would never have ever come
together. Thank you for believing in my dream!” 
❤️Monica Luke, 7th Grade Social Studies Teacher
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